FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS ON THE INFORMAL MEETING
21.
What is the purpose of the informal meeting?


22.
When and where the informal meeting will take place?


23.
Who can participate in the informal meeting?


24.
I have found sponsorship for participating at the informal meeting.  What steps should I follow to ensure my participation at the informal meeting?


25.
Is the informal meeting a session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations?


26.
If I was selected as a beneficiary of the Voluntary Fund on Indigenous Populations to participate in the 2007 session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations can I use those funds to participate in the informal meeting of 6-7 December in Geneva?




1. What is the purpose of the informal meeting? 
According to Resolution 6/16 of 28 September 2007adopted by the Human Rights Council the purpose of the informal meeting is to “exchange views on the most appropriate mechanisms to continue the work of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations”.
2. When and where the informal meeting will take place?
The Informal meeting will take place in Geneva, Switzerland in Room XVII at the ‘Palais des Nations’ on 6 December 2007 (whole day) and 7 December 2007 (morning).
3. Who can participate in the informal meeting?
According to Resolution 6/16 of 28 September 2007adopted by the Human Rights Council the informal meeting is open to the participation of States, indigenous peoples and other stakeholders.

4. I have found sponsorship for participating at the informal meeting.  What steps should I follow to ensure my participation at the informal meeting?
You may request your sponsor organization to contact Mireya M. Peña-Guzmán at mpena@ohchr.org to inform OHCHR about your participation and accordingly be included in the list of participants that will allow you to have access to the premises where the informal meeting will take place.

5. Is the informal meeting a session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations?
No. The informal meeting is not a session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations (WGIP). The WGIP has formally disappeared. Accordingly, the Human Rights Council adopted Resolution 6/16 of 28 September 2007 to request the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights to convene an informal meeting to “exchange views on the most appropriate mechanisms to continue the work of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations”.

6. If I was selected as a beneficiary of the Voluntary Fund on Indigenous Populations to participate in the 2007 session of the Working Group on Indigenous Populations can I use those funds to participate in the informal meeting of 6-7 December in Geneva?

No. Unfortunately the use of Funds of the Voluntary Fund of Indigenous Populations can only be used to assist travel to the UNPFII, at present.    [image: image1.png]



